
Dr Mugendi attends a Cochrane Fellowship in Cape Town, South Africa 

Dr Mugendi attended a Cochrane Fellowship for authors of Cochrane systematic reviews in Cape 
Town South Africa between 14th and 26th July 2014. 

Dr Mugendi has been working on a review and the award by the South African Cochrane Center 
was meant to assist in completion of the review by providing a time out period for the authors to 
concentrate on their work. There were four other authors from Nigeria and South Africa who 
were at different stages of the review process, either a new review or an update of an existing 
review. 

We look forward to reading his review once its published soon. 

 

http://pharmpractice.uonbi.ac.ke/node/826

